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SUBJECT: FY24-25 Upper Leon River Municipal Water District (ULRMWD) – Raw Water Charges 

MEETING: Public Works Committee Meeting - 15 OCT 2024 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends authorization for the FY24-25 annual routine payments to the Upper Leon River Municipal Water 
District (ULRMWD) for raw water charges in the amount of $185,269.00 per the agreement established in 1999.  
 

BACKGROUND: 

The city entered into a Supplemental Water Service Agreement with the ULRMWD on July 26, 1999.  The term of the 
agreement is fifty years ending on August 30, 2049.  The annual Raw Water charge is the dollar-for-dollar pass thru cost 
from the Brazos River Authority (BRA) for Stephenville’s allocation of 1862 acre-feet (AF) of raw water as a part of a 
District contract with the BRA. 
 

The annual notice (copy attached) from the ULRMWD, dated September 11, 2024, confirms the FY24-25 BRA System Rate 
was amended to $99.50 per AF.    
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The raw water charge for the period September 1, 2024 through August 31, 2025 is $185,269.00.  The approved FY24-25 
budget allocated funds in the exact amount specifically for this routine, annual cost.  
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Attached is a copy of the ULRMWD FY24-25 notice.  

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 


